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Term dates 

 

Closes: 15th October 2021 

Closed: Inset day 1st November 
2021 

Opens: 2nd November 2021 

Closes: 17th December 2021 

Closed Inset day 4th January 2022 

Opens: 5th January 2022 

Closes: 18th February 2022 

Closed Inset day 28th February 
2022 

Opens: 1st March 2022 

Closes: 8th April 2022 

Opens: 19th April 2022 

May Day 2nd May 2022 

Closes: 27th May 2022 

Opens 6th June 2022 

Closed Inset day 24th June 2022 

Closes: 22nd July 2022 

 

Attendance 

W/C  22/09/21 

1st Y1/2  96.53% 

2nd Y3/4 96.36%  

3rd Y6 95.98% 

4thReception85.09 

5th Y5 92.82 

Well done Class 6! 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 
the 1st day of 
absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 
Reception - Harry S—for his great understanding of the 
composition of numbers in Maths!   

Class 1/2 -  Lacey G—  for her hard work in maths this 
week.   

Class 3/4 -    Libby L-   for her superb story writing in 
English. Libby has also shown increasing confidence 
when reading her work out to the whole class! Well 
done Libby, I am very proud of you.   

Class 5  - Ethan M – For improved effort, super creative 
writing & taking greater responsibility for all his 
learning. 

Class 6 - Megan S – for excellent work in maths on 
more challenging questions.  

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

 
9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

 

Follow us! 

@trinityacadStP 

PE Dates  

Reception – Friday  

Class 1/2– Monday 

Class 3/4– Monday 

Class 5– Swimming 

Monday 

Class 6– Tuesday 

 
THIS WEEK’S WINNER  

 

Year 1/2  

Milli- Mae  C 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Year 3/4 Zachary P 
 

Year 5  Millie G-B  
 

Year 6 Maggie R 
 



3rd December 

Rev Jeanette visited school this week and asked whether some of our amazing children would like to be involved in 

the St Peter’s St Nicholas Day event on Friday 3rd December. As a school, we are over the moon that this popular, 

Christmas event is able to be held again and would love to be involved. We need some willing actors and actresses 

to be part of the church’s’ nativity and also some confident readers. The event starts at 6:30pm so it would mean 

committing to attending on Friday evening. I have sent a letter out today to gauge interest and to hopefully put 

together a 3rd December 

PTFG Coloured Hampers Different year groups are joining forces to collect the most items for our coloured hampers.  

 

 

Examples of coloured items that you could bring are: Red- Maltesers. Yellow- Starbursts. Blue- Blue Ribbon biscuits Once put 

together, the hampers will be raffled off to raise money for the PTFG, who in turn, buy lovely things for our children. The 

classes who have collected the most items for their hamper will win a prize so get collecting!  

 December Events: 

 
 

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 10th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity costumes in school 

Monday 13th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity Dress Rehearsal – for school children 

Tuesday 14th December EYFS/KS1 evening Nativity 6pm (more information to fol-

low) 

Wednesday 15th Decem-

ber 

EYFS/KS1 afternoon Nativity 1pm (more information to 

follow) 

Wednesday 15th Decem-

ber 

School Christmas lunch 

Wednesday 15th Decem-

ber 

Overgate Reindeer Run- AM 

Thursday 16th December TASP Carol Concert- St Peter’s Church and refreshments 

in school afterwards 

Thursday 16th December RVHS Xmas performance for children 

D.E.A.R KS2: Parents’ Edition 

What a fantastic morning we had at TASP Starbooks Café! Once again, we have been overwhelmed by the support for our 

Drop Everything and Read sessions- this time for KS2.  Children and their parents/carers enjoyed reading together with a 

yummy hot chocolate and Starbooks cookie. Children were even given Starbooks loyalty cards! Check out some of the 

feedback from our families:  

“What a lovely morning to spend time with the children. Great experience to read and have a brew. More to come will be 

good too. I will be back.” 

“A great event and very well hosted by the school. Lovely to see so many parents involved and the children reading. Look 

forward to the next one. Thanks.”  

“A lovely idea and a lot of fun. We’ll come back to Starbooks again!”  


